
HATFIELD PEVEREL EXTRAORDINARY PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

HELD ON WEDNESDAY 25TH APRIL 2018 

IN THE VILLAGE HALL AT 10.00PM 

 

Those present: Cllr M Weale (Chairman) 

   Cllr S Evans 

   Cllr T Munt 

Cllr D Wallace 

 Cllr L Shaw  

 Cllr M Renow 

 Cllr C Dervish 

Cllr J Pennick 

Cllr R Peters 

   Cllr K Gallifant 

 

18/22  Apologies of Absence 

Apologies were received and accepted from Cllrs Elliston and Broddle. 

 

18/23  No declarations of interest were made. 

 

18/24 IT WAS RESOLVED THAT HPPC accept quote 3 to renew the current fencing, and 

install new fencing, around the new burial ground. Proposer: Cllr Munt; Seconder: Cllr Wallace. 

 

 

 

The meeting closed at 10.05pm 


